
Monday Memo
January 13, 2025

Hello Everyone,

-Announcing the publication of The GCFM Mayflower Winter edition has been posted on
the website! So much to read and so many wonderful things happening. You should all be so
proud of yourselves. Thank you to the many clubs and individuals who contributed. The
Mayflower newsletter records our history in small articles that come from our active clubs. You
will always be part of our Federation’s history.
Click here for a pleasurable read.

-Deadline February 1st - Important notice- current undergraduates and graduate college
students are urged to apply for a $4000 National Garden Club Scholarship. Details are on the
NGC website. Click here. Students can apply online.
Please email Joscelyn Varieur, State Scholarship Chair, with any questions..
GCFMscholarship@aol.com

-Just a reminder to refer to our website frequently. There are some upcoming workshops under
latest events that might interest many of you. Click here to access the flyer and here to see our
club event calendar. Please note this calendar differs from the state calendar.

Enjoy each day.
Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

Winter reminds us that everyone and everything needs some quiet time. -Katherine Mayer

https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_b6a83789c39a494e986a5b822b244743.pdf
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